
Dear Mr. President, 
  
Happy Birthday!  We support you personally and your drive for 
change not only on your special day but on every day.  We hope 
you can exploit the five doctrines for a peaceful society proclaim 
by the ancient Chinese philosopher, Mozi, to united people of all 
faiths.  You alone amongst the leaders of our world has the clout 
and credibility to call on the heads of the five major religions to a 
summit, and together with them lead all of us in the world toward 
the path of change for which you have so boldly called. 
  
Some of the foremost thinkers in recent history have 
prognosticated the collapse of the American Dream, the extinction 
of the human race or even the end of the world.  Frank Fenner and 
Elinor Ostrom come to mind.  The signs and dangers that they 
highlighted are all around us.  We must act decisively and 
presently to reverse these trends.  You as our leader and the 
president of the most enlightened country this world has ever 
known has the unique opportunity and obligation to act.  
  
So on this very special day of your life, we thank heaven for you as 
our president and leader and we look forward to the great service 
that you are performing for all mankind. 
  
Best Regards, 
 
Hunter Huang	
  


